
 

   

 

                               19.07.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
  
    As we conclude another eventful week at Centravis, I am delighted to share with you the 
highlights and current status of our operations. 
 
    This week, Centravis proudly celebrated Metallurgist Day, a significant event for our industry 
and particularly for our team. We were honored to host esteemed guests from the Nikopol City 
Council at our facilities. The event included an awards ceremony where our employees were 
recognized for their exceptional dedication and hard work. They received certificates and 
commemorative gifts in appreciation of their commitment. Our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, also 
extended his gratitude to the entire team, emphasizing our continuous effort to ensure a safe 
and stable working environment for everyone at Centravis. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

   

 

Here is a brief status check of Centravis operational stability: 
     
  Our operations are running smoothly, supported by stable energy and water supplies which 

allow us to operate without any disruptions. Our equipment across all departments is 

functioning optimally, with no recorded issues, ensuring that our production lines are as 

efficient as ever. Furthermore, the Centravis team is showing remarkable dedication and 

motivation, fully equipped to meet and overcome any challenges that come our way. 

 
    We thank you for your continued partnership and trust in Centravis. It is with your support 
that we continue to strive for excellence and innovate within our industry. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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